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ANDAMAN & N COBAR ADMINISTRATION
DEPARTMENT OF TRIBAL WELFARE
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Port Blair, dated the 01 September, 1999.

To
The Director (IP&T)
A & N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub: - Participation in IITF’9) at New Delhi — regarding.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to vour letter No. 1-17/99-Pty (INF)/4062 dated
16.9.99 regarding the above nentioned subject and to inform that the
artifacts of the Primitive Tribes of these islands will be made available for

display i UTF’99. However, as in the past the artifacts may Kkindly be
collected from AAJVS and sen' to New Delhi.

Yours faithfully,

arch Officer (TW)
" for Director (TW)
A (Comp =ile RO L-566)
L =L

Copy to the ES, AAJVS with reference to his report dated 22.9.99 for
information and necessary acticn.



